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Carolyn Haia

From: Mark Finigan
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 8:37 AM
To: Carolyn Haia
Cc: Norman Whitaker; Regina Scott
Subject: Purchase of Two Gillig Buses

Carolyn, please upload this validity extension e‐mail to the Legistar item. 
 
Thx 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Z. Finigan 
City of Key West 
Finance Director 
305‐809‐3822 
mfinigan@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov 
 
 
From: Butch.Sibley@gillig.com [mailto:Butch.Sibley@gillig.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 5:09 PM 
To: Mark Finigan <mfinigan@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Cc: Norman Whitaker <nwhitaker@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; nwhitaker@keywestcity.com 
Subject: Quote Extension 

 
Mark,  
 
Nice speaking with you.  
 
It is my understanding that your board meeting to approve the bus purchase is scheduled for October 19, 2016 and 
should the board approve the purchase you are requesting some additional time to process the purchase order.  
 
That said, Gillig is pleased to be able to extend the validity date of the quote issued on September 19th until October 31, 
2016.  
 
Should you have additional questions, please contact me.  
 
Bets Regards  
 
 
Butch Sibley 
Regional Sales Manager 
Gillig LLC 
(510) 589-9430 
bsibley@gillig.com  


